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This is the quilt we made at our last 
meeting: 

 
 

 

 

Dear Dore Methodist Crafting Group, 

 

WOW! You are all so incredible. Those twiddles 

are absolutely perfect. I can’t believe how 

quickly and how many you have made. 

  

Thank you so much for ‘Crafting for Good’, and 

for being some of our best and most prolific 

crafters! Thank you for being part of Team 

Sheffield Hospitals Charity! 

Best wishes. 

Katherine 

In March we gave away the following to Baby Basics, Sheffield Hospitals Charity 

(Northern General & Jessop’s), Children’s Hospital 

 
 8 Children’s Book Bag, 22 bibs; 8 drawstring bags; 6 Fiddle Quilts; 2 pencil cases; 4 Quilts; 4 

sheets; 21 large toy bags; 6 face cloths; 3 knitted blankets; 1 cardie; 64 easter chick; 5 fiddle muffs; 
12 hats; 3 bootees and 17 knitted toys. 

 

 

The Friends of the Children’s Hospital are a group of volunteers who raise money to 

support patients. They run a shop inside the hospital selling toys, gifts and other 

useful items and the money goes directly to the children’s wards to fund toys, 

equipment, and specialist teaching materials. They are grateful for our support as 

this is where we send a lot of the items that we make……… so keep on knitting and 

sewing for them. – you really are helping lots of children 

 
 

Meeting Dates for 2025:                              4th Tuesday of each month, 2-4 pm     
   27 May; 24 June; 22 July; 26 Augusut;  
23 September; 28 October; 25 November 

 

April 2025 

Made 

with love 

https://sheffieldhospitalscharity.org.uk/what-we-do

